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On behalf of the Family School Association (FSA), we would like to welcome your family to St. Albert the Great!  Thank 

you for choosing our great school! 

The FSA’s goal is to raise funds towards a school goal that will be determined at the beginning of the school year.  All money 

raised will go towards that goal.  We work in conjunction with our principal and teachers to plan these fundraisers and activities. 

Some activities we have planned for the 2019/2020 school year are:  

 Family Swim Night     

 5K Run/Walk 

 Family Bingo Night 

 Family Skating Party 

 Halloween Party 

 Halloween Trunk and Treat 

 The Great Event 

 Father/Daughter Dance 

 Mother/Son Nerf War 

and much, much more!  (Information will be sent out closer to the event dates.) 

However, we are not able to have all of the fun activities and successful fundraising events without the help of our families and 

we encourage you all to volunteer your time when needed.  Volunteering shows our children the importance of helping out 

others; it is a great opportunity to meet other families and create great friendships and bonds and is the easiest way for you to 

know what is happening around the school. Our students love to see their family members at school events!  

We also collect the following items throughout the school year to help raise money for our fun events: 

 

Box Tops Labels –Please help us raise money for our school by clipping box top labels and sending them in with your child.  

This is a simple and fun way for our school to earn money that will go towards fun events for our students.  Each label is worth 

$0.10 and helps our school to earn money!  Please download the Boxtops for Education App on your device to be able to scan 

boxtop items and earn money for our school. 

 

Pop Tab Collection – We are collecting pop tabs from aluminum cans.  This is a great way to teach our children about recycling 

and about philanthropy.  Some Ronald McDonald House locations have earned thousands of dollars to help with families that 

stay at these locations from recycling these pop tabs!  We will have a collection box in the office that we will deliver to our local 

Ronald McDonald House in Oak Lawn. Our last collection weighed 18 lbs.! 

 

Coca Cola Gives Program – We are collecting the plastic tops from all Coca Cola product bottles that have a code on the 

inside.  Coca Cola will donate money to our school every annual quarter for each code that is redeemed.  Please have your child 

hand in tops to their teacher or the office and we will enter the codes. 

 

We have many great things happening at St. Albert the Great. We welcome everyone to come to our monthly FSA meetings.  

Our first meeting is Thursday, September 5, 2019 at 7pm. Welcome to our St. Albert the Great Family! 


